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Senator Ken LaValle was impressed by the Thanksgiving Day Creative Entries submitted by

the Southold Elementary School Second Graders.  

Senator LaValle said "Thank you to the Southold School children who submitted entries. The
essays illustrate that the children are very capable of communicating their understanding of
Thanksgiving.  I look forward to witnessing their growth over the next few years." 
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